
Congratulations To The Winner Of The 2nd Round Of The 
All-Ukrainian Contest Of Student's Scientific Papers On 
The Specialty "Preschool Education"! 
 

On April 21st, at the Berdyansk State Pedagogical University, 
the Second (final) round of the All-Ukrainian Contest of student's 
scientific papers on the specialty "Preschool Education" took place. 

According to the results of the Concluding Scientific and 
Practical Conference, Sinozatska Tetyana, the fourth year student 
of the Pedagogical Institute, received a diploma of the III degree 
for the paper "Peculiarities of children's leisure activities 
organization at entertainment centers". 

Congratulations to the winner and her scientific advisor, 
Vertuhina Valentyna, Candidate of Pedagogical Sciences, senior 
lecturer of the Department of Preschool Education at the 
Pedagogical Institute. 

We wish you further achievements in your endeavors! 


